
Director of the Division of Nephrology 

Department of Medicine at NYU Langone Medical Center 

The Department of Medicine at the NYU School of Medicine is accepting applications for the position of 
Director of the Division of Nephrology.  NYULMC is comprised of Tisch hospital, the Hospital for Joint 
Diseases as well as the recently acquired NYU Lutheran Medical Center, and a vast array of ambulatory 
sites across New York City and neighboring counties. Our Kimmel Pavilion, a state-of-the art new 
hospital, will open in 2018.  NYU Langone Medical Center is ranked 10th in the country by USNWR and 
number one in overall patient safety and quality by UHC for the last three years. The Division also 
oversees training and clinical care at our affiliated hospitals, Bellevue Hospital and the Manhattan VA.  

To qualify, candidates must have expertise in clinical/translational research and a record of success in 
obtaining NIH funding.  Candidates must be an associate or full professor, be able to provide leadership, 
mentorship and education for faculty and trainees.  In addition the individual will help enhance the 
newly established Transplant Institute, Directed by Dr. Robert Montgomery who was recently recruited 
to NYU.   

For consideration, please submit your CV and letter of interest to Steven B. Abramson, MD, Sr. Vice 
President and Vice Dean for Education, Faculty and Academic Affairs and Chairman, Department of 
Medicine, NYU Langone Medical Center   Email:  Stevenb.Abramson@NYUMC.org. 
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